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From Our Director, Ms. Katie 
We are looking forward to a great May at 

St. Timothy! I would like to thank 

everyone for their support of our 

preschool fundraiser, which raised over 

$1500. Because of your generosity, we 

are well on our way to the goal of new 

playground equipment, classroom 

supplies and other improvements around 

the school.  We are truly blessed at St. 

Timothy to have such supportive parents 

and families. As we end our school year, 

we are extremely thankful for all of the 

fun times we have had with your kids this 

year.  We will really miss all of our K-Prep 

kids who are moving to elementary 

school next year.  We hope that you will 

all stay in touch with us and let us know 

how your kids are progressing in 

elementary!  We’ll keep you informed on 

the progress of our potential new 

kindergarten classroom here!  Thank you 

for being part of our St. Timothy family. 

Love, Ms. Katie 

Dates to Remember 

 

1st-5th 

Teacher Appreciation 

Week 

1st-5th 

SPIRIT WEEK 

Wear Black/White/Gray 

7th 

Tuition Due 

8th 

SPIRIT DAY 

Wear School Shirt 

11th 

K-Prep  

Mother’s Day Tea 

16th 

Kindergarten Prep 

Graduation Ceremony 

 

19th 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

 

May 22nd-June 5th 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

 

June 6th—August 3rd 

Summer Camp 

Chapel Time 
May Memory Verse: 

“Your Word I have hidden in my heart 

so that I may not sin against You.”  

Psalm 119:11 

In chapel this month we will talking 

about some of our favorite Old 

Testament Bible friends such as David, 

Shadrach, Meshach, Abednego, & 

Daniel.  We will learn the importance of 

obeying God and trusting in Him! I so  

love having chapel time with your 

children each day! They are treasures 

to God and to me ! Have a great 

summer! 

Graduation Ceremony 
We are pleased to 

announce that we 

have 38 Kindergarten 

Prep students 

graduating this year!  

The ceremony will be 

Tuesday, May 16th at 

9:00am in the 

Sanctuary.  A reception will follow in the 

Fellowship Hall.  All parents, 

grandparents, friends and neighbors are 

invited to attend this momentous 

occasion as they wear a cap and gown 

to receive their diploma. 

K-Prep Mother’s Day Tea! 5/11 
We want to invite all  the mothers of 

the children in our K-Prep classes to a 

special Mother’s Day Tea on Thursday, 

May 11, in Fellowship Hall at 2:00. 

This is a special tradition we look 

forward to each year to celebrate our K

-Prep moms and their children before 

they head off to elementary school! 

See you there! 

Spirit Days 
Wear BLACK, GRAY OR 

WHITE on May 1st-5th as we 

celebrate the colors of the 

month. 

 
 
 
School Shirt Spirit Day 
We are wearing our  

“JESUS IS MY SUPERHERO” 

school shirts on Monday, 

May 8th. 

Teacher Appreciation 
We love our teachers and we have many 

who’ve been here 5, 10, even 25+ years! 

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 1-5.  A 

book of the teacher’s favorite things is 

located across from the preschool office 

if you want ideas.   

We would like to honor all our teachers 

on Thursday, May  4th, with a catered 

lunch.  Please stop by the office if you’d 

like to make a donation! As always, we 

greatly appreciate your support of our 

preschool staff! 

St. Timothy Preschool 

MAY 2017 



Extra Care & Hot Lunches 
For the month of May, all of the extra care needs to be paid on the day it is approved (for drop-in days or drop-in before care) 

or that day it is used (for drop-in after care).  Since there will not be hot lunch offered the last week, please pay for your 

child’s hot lunches by May 17th.  We do not want any of the extras to carry over into summer.  Thank you for helping us with 

this!  

We’ve had a wonderful year!  Thank you for blessing us with your children! 

HOT LUNCH MENU ~ MAY 2016 
 

 

Monday Tuesday Thursday Friday Wednesday 

1 
Chicken Nuggets 

Baked Beans 
Pears 

2 
Smoked Sausage 

Corn 
Applesauce 

4 
Mini Corn Dogs 

Broccoli 
Seasonal Fresh Fruit 

5 
Ravioli 

Green Beans 
Mixed Fruit 

                            3 
Steak Fingers 

Mashed Potatoes 
Mandarin Oranges 

8 
CHEF’S CHOICE 

9 
CHEF’S CHOICE 

11 
CHEF’S CHOICE 

12 
CHEF’S CHOICE 

                            10 
CHEF’S CHOICE 

15-19 NO HOT LUNCH 
Please pay for your hot lunches prior to Friday. 

  
SUMMER REMINDER: We will not be serving hot lunch during the summer. 

The hot lunch program will resume in the fall semester. 
  


